
 

 

 

 

 

5 October 2020 

 

 

Dear Member, 

Police Financial Services Limited (BankVic) 

Annual General Meeting 

BankVic’s Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held at 5.00pm (AEST) on Tuesday, 10 

November 2020. 

As a result of the uncertainty, and potential health risks, created by the COVID-19 pandemic, 

the AGM will be held as a ‘virtual’ meeting, via MS Teams.   

Please note that some organisations will not permit staff to access external websites, so we 

recommend that you check for any restrictions before joining the virtual meeting.  

The Notice of Annual General Meeting is attached and is also available via our website 

https://www.bankvic.com.au/our-story/news/bankvic-agm. 

The website also provides details of: 

- how to RSVP 

- how to ask questions  

- how to obtain a proxy form. 

We hope that you will participate in the meeting.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Lucinda Nolan 

Chair 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bankvic.com.au%2Four-story%2Fnews%2Fbankvic-agm&data=02%7C01%7Ccappleby%40bankvic.com.au%7C71a0db03dd0d40a302e508d8603f81d7%7C7e55ccd3ec0d43ec82568e09b2dbe1d9%7C1%7C0%7C637365173392565493&sdata=unb7VTqn5yl47ziNlH%2BKgmLp9NEB5As%2FlCkUBPFaIyQ%3D&reserved=0

